
THE WINCHESTER CITY  
(A31 ALRESFORD ROAD AND A272 PETERSFIELD ROAD, WINCHESTER) (TEMPORARY 

40 MILES PER HOUR SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2020 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Winchester City Council, acting as agents to the traffic 
authority, Hampshire County Council, proposes to make an Temporary Speed Limit Order due 
to the likelihood of danger to the public in connection with the holding of an event likely to 
attract large volumes of traffic, as follows:- 
 
ROADS AFFECTED:  
A31 ALRESFORD ROAD, 
WINCHESTER 

The westbound carriageway between its junction with Rodfield 
Lane and Percy Hobbs roundabout (its junction with the B3404 
Alresford Road, A31 Petersfield Road and Chapel Lane). 

A272 PETERSFIELD ROAD, 
WINCHESTER 

Between its junction with Cheesefoot Head Car Park access and a 
point 500m south-east of its junction with Rodfield Lane. 

 
PERIOD IN FORCE:  
This Order shall come into operation from 10:00 on 26th February 2020 until 14:00 on 2 March 
2020. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Winchester City Council on 01962 
848484 or trafficteam@winchester.gov.uk 
 
C Knight, Head of Legal Services, Winchester City Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, 
Winchester, SO23 9LJ 

mailto:trafficteam@winchester.gov.uk

